Neighbors for Preserve Yorba Linda Hills

As neighbors and concerned residents, we are opposed to rezoning and development of
designated Open Space parcels. Right now, the consideration of conversion of 41 acres (the Hoff
project) adjacent to Chino Hills State Park sets a terrible precedent for other designated open
space, lettered lots, and mitigation sites in Yorba Linda. Properties planned as open space by the
City, identified as “permanent” open space in the City’s 2016 General Plan, or used as mitigation
for development should be off the table for future development potential. We ask the City Council
to keep the current zoning of all open space, lettered lots, and mitigation lands.

No development in our open space!
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